



Thursday 9th November 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

The <u>Travelling Book Fair</u> will be returning to Kenley next week!

Click here to see just a few of the books that will be available at the fair. There will also be the usual wide range of books, pencils and other stationery items.

The fair will be open for parents/carers to visit after school from 15:15 until 15:45 each day from Monday 13th November until Friday 17th November, should you wish to view the full selection for yourself with your child/children.

Orders and payment can be made via Kenley Parent payments - Travelling **Book Fair**

Your support of this event is very much appreciated – not only does it encourage your child's enthusiasm for books and reading for pleasure, but the school also receives generous commission on every book that we sell, allowing us to buy books for the classroom and our growing library that will benefit all children of Kenley Primary.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Jacki Keogh Head of School

• " A love of reading is the biggest indicator of future academic success."



Executive Principal (interim): Mrs Katie Turner Head of School (interim): Mrs Jacki Keogh







